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USR Library Gingerbread House Contest • December 7, 2024

• Contest is open to USR Library cardholders  
  of all ages. One entry per person.

• All materials, minus the base, shall be edible.

• Entries may be constructed from a kit or with  
  homemade ingredients.

• Bring your entry and this form to the USR Library
  between Saturday, Nov. 30–Friday, Dec. 6.

• Gingerbread houses are judged by public vote  
  on December 7. The winner will be announced  
  on Monday, December 9. 

Gingerbread houses will remain on display until 
Saturday, December 14. If you would like your 
house back, please pick it up before December 14.

Gingerbread house contest is limited to Upper Saddle River Library cardholders.
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